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From: Thomas Hiltz ; ¢ C47™

To: Bradley Jones; Greta Dicus; Sunil Weerakkody

Date: Thu, Nov 29, 2001 9:49 AM

Subject: Feedback from FENOC Meeting on CRDM and Shutdown

Commissioner,

Staff met with FENOC re: Davis Besse yesterday afternoon. Sam Collins was senior NRC member.
Feedback | received was that meeting was producative - - a "good" meeting. After caucusing, the staff
came back with 4 additional questions / requests:

1) Need a better understanding of compensatory actions - human error probabilities

2) CDF assuming plant is in the 95% column and assuming no credit for inspections (| am not sure what
of context for this one)

3) Additional material heat / temperature effect information

4) Basis for a reduction of calculated CDF by a factor of 30 from last discussion

FENOC indicated that they could respond to 1, 2, and 4 immediately and would need some additional
information from Framatome. They will provide the additional information by today.

Looks like they are converging on a shutdown date of February 16th. Looks like an Order is much less
likely. Sam will make final decision by tomorrow (Friday).

Thanks,
Tom



